
 
 
Pactiv Evergreen thanks our customers and partners for their ongoing patience and support. As the 
market leader, we quickly established a solution to help us maximize milk carton production and meet the 
increased demand.  
 

• We increased our milk carton production to maximum capacity.  

• We continued to operate our facilities at maximum capacity while schools were closed for the 

holidays to allow our customers to build inventory.  

• We continue to ship generic cartons to minimize supply chain complexity. 

We will continue to work with those closest to milk consumption – the dairies and dairy food processors 

that directly service schools – to support their forecasting accuracy and encourage them to build inventory 

during the summer months to prevent this situation from reoccurring.  

We understand the importance of healthy school meals and are committed to supporting our customers in 

serving America’s students.  

 


